
 

 

Lord Hodgson of Astley Abbotts 
Chairman, Secondary Legislation Scrutiny Committee 
House of Lords 
London 
SW1A 0PW 

12 July 2019 

 

Dear Lord Hodgson 

The European Grouping of Territorial Cooperation (EU Exit) Regulations 2019 

Please find attached a letter we have sent to the Welsh Government regarding 
the above regulations.  

We wish draw this correspondence to your attention in light of your Committee’s 
forthcoming scrutiny of the regulations.  

I am copying this letter to Rt Hon Sir Patrick McLoughlin MP, Chair of the House 
of Commons European Statutory Instruments Committee.   

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mick Antoniw 
Chair 
 
Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 
We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English 


